
Treasurer’s Report

             June 30, 2010

At the end of June we have $3556.28 in checking and $14,446.68 in our savings account.

For the month of June we had a loss of $505.92.  We did not have any unusual expenses in June 
so our unit games must have not been as many tables as usual.

For the fiscal year ending June 30 we are showing a loss for the year of $3000.00.  If we 
compare it to the year before where we had a profit of $4000.00 the difference is in the income 
area where both our tournaments and our unit game income was down.  


